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Moss & Barnett continually seeks to contribute to our community in meaningful ways. This year, we
found a unique opportunity to give back while also maintaining our commitment to responsible
asset management. We are in the process of upgrading our technology infrastructure, and rather
than simply disposing of old servers, networking equipment, and other computer peripherals, we
have chosen to donate these items to PCs for People, an organization that can put our old tech to
excellent use.

PCs for People is a non-profit whose mission is to provide affordable technology access to individuals
and non-profit organizations in need. They refurbish and recycle donated tech gear, providing a
valuable second life to items that might otherwise end up as e-waste. By donating our old
technology, we not only help reduce waste but also empower those in need with access to
technology.

We are thrilled to engage in this initiative that aligns so closely with our core values and are thankful
for the continued support of our clients which allows us to contribute to such impactful efforts. Our
old tech gear may no longer serve our firm, but it is sure to serve our community in its new life.

Some of the equipment donated to PCs for People pictured with
Office Services Specialist Erik M. Tonder.
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